From: Caron. Mark

To: Knapp. Dale

Cc: Timpano, Steve; Todd, Fred
Subject: Bowers Mt Wind & IWWH issue
Date: Friday, March 11, 2011 1:12:56 PM
Attachments: UMO-7844.jpa

UMO-7844 NWL.ipa
IWWH UMO 7844.DOC

Dale,

Enclosed please find IFW'’s response regarding the mitigation issue for the IWWH (UMO 7844) located
on Carroll PIt.

Thanks,
Mark
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Dear Dale:


I have discussed the issue involving the IWWH (UMO 7844)and located in Carroll Plt. with Steve Timpano.  A review of aerial photography indicates that the IWWH is no longer functioning as such, although the site does contain wetland characteristics.  The site is heavily compromised, particularly the buffer and the wetland portion which was probably once flowed due to beaver activity is no longer active. Please refer to the enclosed pictures.

With this understanding, IFW does not feel that compensation or mitigation for this Significant Wildlife Habitat is necessary.  Should you have any questions Dale, please feel free to contact me.


Sincerely,


Mark A. Caron

Mark A. Caron


Regional Wildlife Biologist


Phone: 207-732-4132 ext: 4008


Fax: 207-732-4405


E-Mail: mark.caron@maine.gov

Cc: Timpano (IFW)


    Todd (LURC)
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